
From: Malcolm Tice <malcolmtice14@gmail.com>  
Sent: 04 January 2021 10:05 
To: Tudor, Sarah <sarah.tudor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: Nick Boulter <nboulter@studlandparishcouncil.org>; Eric Stobart <Eric@thestobarts.co.uk>; 
Andrew Parsons <aparsons888@gmail.com>; John South <jcbsouth@gmail.com> 
Subject: Re: Ferry Inquiry 
 
Good morning Sarah 
I do hope you enjoyed the Christmas and New Year break. Having had the opportunity of reading the 
revised 50 odd pages from the Applicant I have slightly modified my submission Appendix MT3. I 
shall be speaking to this during the Inquiry and in order to avoid confusion or delay I am attaching 
the revised document. I would be pleased if you could ensure that it is available on the SFC website 
and delete the original. 
Many thanks 
Malcolm 
 

mailto:malcolmtice14@gmail.com
mailto:sarah.tudor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
mailto:nboulter@studlandparishcouncil.org
mailto:Eric@thestobarts.co.uk
mailto:aparsons888@gmail.com
mailto:jcbsouth@gmail.com

